
Room 10 News - 9/22/25 

 

 

Room 10 discovered a boulder!  

Last week in science we focused on the different sizes of 

rock.  So far we learned largest to smallest…boulder, cobble, 

pebble, gravel, sand.  This week we will learn if there is any 

rock smaller than sand! 

 



Hi Room 10 Families, 

 

I hope you had a nice weekend!  There will be no homework this week 

Rosh Hashanah begins at sundown on Monday and runs until sundown on 

Wednesday. We also have Curriculum Night on Thursday. 

  

Here are a couple of happenings… 

 

Read Aloud 

 

 

 

Math 

 

We have been playing some games in Bridges like Make the Sum,  Count 

and Compare by 5s, and Add it Up Bingo.  Something to note is that I 

use dice or index cards with students’ names on them in order to pick 

partners for classroom math games.  It is totally random and ensures 

that students could be partnered with any of their classmates.  I have 

used this practice for two years now and it has worked well.  I think it 

also helps build a classroom community. 

 



 

Dates to Remember 

 

●​ Curriculum Night will occur on Thursday, September 25th.  

7:45pm-8:30pm Second Grade  

●​ Book Fair - Monday, Oct 6 from 10:00-10:30 is our time 

(O’Donnell - Second Grade) 

 

Thank you, 

 

Brian 

 

 

 


